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Q: My camper does not start until after June 5th. Does my camper need to come into 
orientation on June 5th?  
 
A: The June 5th orientation will be for week 1 participants only and is designed to establish a 
baseline of expectations with the largest segment of the camp.  As participants join the camp, 
they will be brought up to speed and quickly integrated into the culture. 
 
Q: The field trips that were mentioned for 7th and 8th graders are at the end of the 
program. Will that include my camper even if they are not enrolled until the end of the 
program?  
 
A: All campers are eligible to attend the Friday field trips (and related day camp programming) 
during the weeks they are enrolled. The 7th and 8th grade tours are separate programs which 
require an additional fee. The registration deadline for these trips has been extended to June 3rd.  
We will host an orientation for parents of tour participants on Thursday June 22 at 7pm. 
 
Q: Do the campers shower after swimming?  
 
A: Time has been allotted for campers to shower and change after swimming. Participants will 
then return to the main campus.  
 
Q: My camper eats very little meat. Peanut butter and Jelly is her staple. Are older 
students able to eat peanut butter?  
 
A: Due to the severity of peanut allergies, Wiz Kids is strictly a peanut free camp. There are no 
peanut products allowed on campus.  
 
Q: Can my camper register for additional weeks?  
 
A: Yes, campers are allowed to register for additional weeks as long as there is availability.  
 
Q: My camper will be there for two weeks. How would that work for the three-week block?  
 
A: The curriculum is designed to provide constructive enrichment for whatever period each child 
is enrolled. 


